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14 Years!
Jim Ingalsbe

Employee of the Month

JUNE 2017

June 1
Rick Lawrence
Casey Sisson
June 3
Joe Jablonski
Jake Velletta
June 6
Chris Spina
June 11
Doug Hawley
June 13
Charles Mahler
Dennis A. Vendetta
June 14
Dee Hovey
Kevin Wilkinson
June 15
Jenna DiFilippo
Sierra VanWycke
June 16
Mike Nolan
June 17
Anne Bauth
June 19
John Cianfrini
Sara Tenney
June 20
Devin Appleton
Jasmine Ryder
Kevin Underhill
June 22
Donna Braun
June 23
Amy Ilacqua
Dan Maloney
June 24
Josh Evans
Jean Tambe
Tim Von Ohlen
June 25
Tim Jeziorski
June 26
Tory Thompson 12 Years!

John Michalak
11 Years!
Lloyd Collins

10+
Congratulations

13 Years!
Paul Lattimore

19 Years!
Fran Mruczek

11 Years!
Steven Kingdollar

41 Years!
Ken Krotz

June 27
Emily Covert
Ken Krotz
June 29
Randy Gilhooly
Roger Hall
July 2
Eric Dude
July 3
Larry Akers
Heather Gleason
July 5
Stephen Priester
July 6
Jill Sealy
Beshara Tannous
Ryan Hasenauer
Nancy McMurray
July 9
Katherine Ingram
Frankie Desjardins
Latashia Sanchez
Tracy Young
July 10
Je�ery Bellanca
Kenneth Pink Jr.
July 11
Linsey Hathaway
Travis Kleiber
July 13
Patricia Ruggles
Danielle Perry
July 14
John Cli�ord
Kenneth Erskine
Bonnie Reynolds
Leann Wood
July 15
Kimberly Vona

Bobbi Welker
Environmental Services
Technician

Bobbi Welker
Environmental Services
Technician

June
“Bobbi has gone above and beyond to help our 
guests in times of need. We are absolutely 
impressed with the helpful customer service she 
provides here at Batavia Downs. We would like 
to express our gratitude for your hard work 
keeping this wonderful facility clean for our 
patrons.” — O�cers
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MAKE SURE TO SUBMIT YOUR MANAGER KUDOS
for the employee newsletters to express thank you’s, congrats, and a job well done to all the 

wonderful employees who put in their hard work for Batavia Downs Gaming & Hotel.

MARK
YOUR

CALENDARS!

Do you have anything that needs a good 
home? Sell your treasures, things or 

rubbish in the classi�eds section of the 
employee newsletter. Someone may �nd 

a great use for it!

CLASSIFIEDS
DO YOU WANT IT OR NEED IT? 

BUY & SELL IT HERE . . . . 

JULY 12  Our “Summer Picnic Mixer” 
Will be tak ing place on the Track 
Apron/Paddock Room from 4:30PM til ?.  
Details will be forthcoming.

AUGUST 3  YMCA’s GLOW 5k. 
We had 32 run/walkers last year including 
the President, Vice President and the 
Chairman of the Board! A great time was 
had by all and we’re looking forward to 
having an even bigger group participate 
this year!  Registration information will be 
coming soon so you can sign up and be a 
part of our Corporate Team!

MANAGERMANAGER
KudosKudos

I'd like to thank Player's Club, the hosts, and 
the rest of our Marketing team for a great job at 
our �rst concert.  Everyone busted their tail and 
everything ran extremely smooth for a �rst time 

event.  The morning sta� handled all the phone calls, 
questions, and helped take reservations to help the 

hosts, and the night sta� got through a line after 
the concert that stretched almost to the lobby in 

only a little over half an hour.  Great job all, on 
to the next one. 

Arna Tygart
(Player’s Club Manager)

Batavia Downs
Rock Paper Scissors

Tournament!

2nd Annual

Find your name and contact your opponent to schedule a date and time before
June 9 (this Friday) where you will meet the person for a best of 7, Rock Paper Scissors 
session. This should take no longer than 5 minutes, so during a lunch or scheduled 
break should be more than enough time. You could face your opponent TODAY if 
you so choose!

Your matchup is a best of 7 (so if someone wins 4 rounds, they are the winner). Please 
agree with your opponent beforehand whether you’ll be throwing your rock paper 
scissors on the 3rd tap or the 4th tap. Once a person has been declared the winner, 
please contact me so I can update our bracket. Once everyone is done with round 
one, the sweet sixteen round will begin immediately and should be completed by
June 17.  Once there are 4 persons left, we will wait until the Employee Picnic on
July 12 for the �nal 2 rounds as we crown a champion!

Again if you need help contacting your opponent, please let Ryan Hasenauer know.


